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BRONZE CLASS 

Bronze class have settled back into school. It has been nice to hear about their 

adventures over the summer. We have been joined by Mrs Corner as our Learning 

Support Assistant who has helped all the students, including with their 

communication. As you will see below this has been a focus in English. Students 

have enjoyed watching ‘Would I lie to you’, then playing the game. Along with 

taking turns when helping a student to guess a mystery picture.  

 

 


